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Cairns Colonial Club Resort donates blankets to MongoliAid 

 

Cairns Colonial Club Resort is pleased to be involved in providing “blankets for Mongolia” and in 

assisting Mr Barry Jiggins with his quest in providing a further shipment of blankets to aid the people of 

Mongolia via MongoliAid. 

The resort’s General Manager, Mr Peter Blackburn, is thrilled to be in a position to donate tangible 

goods, such as blankets and bedspreads, to such a worthy cause. 

“Barry’s enthusiasm in helping the hospitals of Mongolia with something as basic as blankets is 

something which anyone can help with and would urge other resorts in the region who are going 

through refurbishments to keep Barry in mind when it comes to old blankets” he said. 
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